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Dear Families 

 

It’s been wonderful to see so many of our parents 

visiting the Castle Christmas Pop Up Shop, thank 

you so much for all your positive feedback. We are 

very proud of our shop, please come and see us to 

finalise your Christmas shopping. 

 
The shop opening hours are 10am – 2pm Monday 

to Friday. We also hope to open the shop on the 

morning of Saturday 11th December from 10am to 

2pm. We are still looking for donations of 

Christmas Jumpers to sell if you have any 

unwanted items.  

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

Christmas Jumper Day – 10th December 

Anyone wishing to wear their Christmas Jumper to 

school is invited to do so on Friday 10th December.  

 

Christmas Lunch 

We are having our Christmas lunches on 14th and 

15th December. Although sad we cannot invite 

Castle School 

Cambridge 



parents along this year we will do our best to 

ensure those taking part enjoy their festive meal. 

Lunch menus were sent home earlier in the week. 

 

St Giles’ Church 

Deer class were invited to St Giles’ Church this 

Wednesday.  We went to put up all the wonderful 

Christmas tree decorations that the Primary 

classes made.  We put up some icicles, jewelled 

twig trees, painted tubes, dried citrus fruit and our 

rainbow star made out of straw for the top of the 

tree.  

Revd Ank showed us the decorations inside the 

Church we saw the lights, the stained glass 

windows and the little mice that recreate different 

scenes of the Christmas Spirit.  Revd Ank gave us 

some juice and biscuits after. It was a very special 

visit.  Please visit the Church with your families to 

see our Castle Christmas Tree decorations. 

 

The Revd Ank sent us the following message: 

Thank you so much for coming to St Giles’ and for 

the beautiful decorations you brought with you 

and hang on your tree. 

 

It was lovely to see you. The church is open every 

day between 10am and 4pm if you want to show 

your adults the decorations in the church, and you 

can of course access the garden with your tree any 

time right up until Christmas. 

Special events and services during Advent: 

11th December, 12-4pm, Christmas fair, 12 to 4pm 

Stalls, Christmas cards, live music and 

refreshments in a beautifully decorated St Giles’. 

 

24th December, Crib service especially for children 

and families 4pm 

 

25th December 9am Christmas service 

 

 

 
 

Best wishes 

 

Chris Baker  

Headteacher 


